
 

 

Wednesday, February 15 | Room #138 | 6:30 p.m. 

WHAT’S HAPPENING MINISTRY UPDATES 

“To develop disciples of Christ who love Him, grow in Him, and serve Him”  
J o h n s t o n  C h a p e l  B a p t i s t  C h u r c h  •  3 0 4 . 4 2 5 . 6 3 1 5  •  o f f i c e @ j o h n s t o n c h a p e l . o r g  

Sunday 

 Bible Fellowships – 8:45 & 9:00 a.m.     

  

Wednesday 

 Ladies’ Prayer Group – Family Room – 6:00 p.m.  

 Student Small Groups – Youth Room – 6:30 p.m.    

 AWANA, Arrows, & Krew - Gym - 6:30 p.m.  

 MomLife - Room #132 - 6:30 p.m.  

 GROW Class – Auditorium – 7:00 p.m.  

 Deacon’s Meeting - Conference Room - 8:15 p.m.  

  

Thursday 

 Men’s Prayer Group - Conference Room - 7:30 a.m.  

 D.M.A. Fellowship Luncheon - Room #140 - 10:30 a.m. for all senior  

     adults age 55 and older. John O’Neal, Executive Director of the  

     Development Authority of Mercer County, will present a program on  

     the work of that local agency. Please bring soup, salad, sandwiches or  

     sweets as we share lunch with one another. If Mercer County Schools  

     are delayed or closed due to weather, our meeting will be cancelled.  

View in the app or visit: http://bible.com/events/49023738 

Living and Dying - Pastor Dan Thyng 

Communion 

10:00 A.M. Worship Service 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT TARGET MINISTRIES - will begin new sessions next 

Wednesday from 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. Brochures are available at the Information 

Center to share with family, friends, neighbors and co-workers.   

Seminars and support groups for people who are          

experiencing separation and divorce. Learn to deal with 

the pain of the past and look forward to rebuilding your 

life. Meets in Room #129 

Helps children ages 5-12 (K-5th grade) heal from the pain 

they suffer from the loss of their family. Each week offers 

lessons as well as hands-on activities. Meets in Room #127. 

Support groups for people grieving the loss of someone 

close. Sponsors understand what you are feeling and offer 

comfort and encouragement during this difficult time. 

Meets in Room #136 

READY FOR SOME FUN IN THE SNOW? - On Sunday, Feb. 19, 
we’re going snow tubing at Winterplace from 5:00—7:00 
p.m. The trip is open to everyone. All families should plan to 
meet at Winterplace Snowtubing Park at 4:30 p.m. to get  
tubing tickets from the MountainHouse. You can also get 
your tickets in advance at winterplace.com. Cost is $35.00 
per person + tax. Children must be 44 inches tall to tube. 
Smaller children can enjoy the Kiddie Park for $5.00. All 
children need to be accompanied by a parent or other adult. 
Please see Pastor Jason or Pastor James with questions. 

FEBRUARY MISSIONS OFFERING - will go toward support for Nick and April 

Cunningham and Tim and Michele Swingle. Both families serve with    

Heaven Sent Ministries. On Sunday, February 19, we will be having a   

commissioning service for the Cunninghams and hearing from both       

families about their ministry with Heaven Sent. Please use a Missions   

Offering envelope for your gift.  

Chapel 201, our second discipleship class, 

will introduce you to how you can grow in 

Christ and challenge you to get connected 

to a growth group here at Johnston Chapel.  

Please sign up at the Welcome Center 

(upstairs) if you are interested in taking 

this class. 

2022 CONTRIBUTION RECEIPTS - have been mailed. If you have any     

questions, please call the church office at (304) 425-6315 during office 

hours, Monday through Friday from 9:00 a.m.—4:00 p.m. Thank you for your 

faithful giving to Johnston Chapel! If you would like a record of your giving 

in 2023, please pick up a box of numbered church envelopes.  

THE YOUTH WILL HOST - a football party next Sunday at        

6:00 p.m. We will have food, games, and watch the Super 

Bowl, featuring an alternative halftime show. Invite your 

friends to come out, have a good time, and hear the gospel. 

The church will provide pizza, chicken, and drinks. We ask 

the students to bring a side or dessert.  

WE WILL OBSERVE COMMUNION - in our service today. Kids’ Club (grades 1-5) 

is cancelled so parents can lead their families in communion. Prepackaged 

communion cups are available. A Benevolent Fund offering will be received. 

The Benevolent Fund is administered by the Pastors and Deacons to care for 

needs within the church family. Please use a Special Offering envelope and 

mark it “Benevolent.”  

COLLEGE BIBLE STUDY - will be led by Bill & Leianne Harvey at their house 

every Wednesday from 7:00—9:00 p.m. They are currently studying       

Ephesians. For more information, contact (304) 888-4148.  

GLOBAL CROSSTALK - the latest news from our missionaries, 

is now at the Information Center. The February Prayer       

Calendar is also available to help you pray for our church 

staff, ministries and missionaries. 

Work is underway on the Auditorium house lighting. The Auditorium will 

remain closed for the duration of this project. All main services are  

meeting in the Fellowship Hall, with an overflow area in the Choir Room 

(#138). The upstairs lobby is open for entry and use of the library,       

elevator and nurseries. All services are meeting at their regularly sched-

uled times and continue to be livestreamed. We anticipate that services 

will resume meeting in the Auditorium on Sunday, February 26.  

AWANA GRAND PRIX - will be on Saturday, March 11. 

There will be speed and design categories for               

K-5th grade, teen, and adult age groups. Car kits are 

available now for $2.00 each. To purchase a kit or to 

have your questions answered, please see Pastor Jason.  

THE SEW & SEWS - the new sewing group, will meet on Saturday,         

February 18, in Room #140 from 10:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m. Pack a lunch and 

come enjoy stitching. Bring your machine, fabrics, etc. and join in as we 

make simple tote bags. Questions? Call Tammie at 704-562-3718. 



 

 

Coming up... 

Attendance and Giving Last Week: 

Weekly Budget Need:  $24,710.39 

Feb. 12 Youth Football Party, Youth Room, 6:00 p.m.  

Feb. 15 DivorceCare, DC4K, & GriefShare begin, 6:30 p.m.  

Feb. 15 Chapel 201, Room #138, 6:30 p.m.  

 Our nursery is available during our Wednesday and Sunday services. 

 Kids Club for grades 1-5 meets every Sunday during our worship service. 

 Want a record of your giving to JCBC? Please use a church envelope. 

 The elevator and Lost & Found are located near the main stairwell. 

 Hearing devices are available at the Welcome Center. 

 The wireless network “JCBC Guest” is available.  Please silence phones and pagers. 

 Please use cups with lids when bringing drinks into the Auditorium. 

Helpful information for our guests 

GROWTH GROUPS 256 

SUNDAY MORNING 340 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 187 

OFFERING $29,427.59 

Chad Ashby Ballard, grandson of Chris Bobbs 

Our Sympathy to the Family of: 

Lois Pettrey 

Note Posted: 

984 Halls Ridge Road, Princeton, WV 

February 5, 2023 

S E R M O N    N O T E S 

Living and Dying 

Genesis 5:1-32 

 You are a ____________ that _______________ for a ______________  

 while and then ____________________.  

     I.  The reality of _______________ 

  II. The reality of _____________  

  III. The reality of _____________________ 

  ________________ the Lord’s ______________ until He _______________.  

CALLING ALL MUSICIANS - singers, instrumentalists, technology people, or just 

people who want to praise the Lord… We would like to see more 

people on our stage, more variety, more of you serving in the 

Worship Ministries! Do you want to be part of a choir? A worship 

orchestra? The praise team? The band? Do you love technology 

and want to be part of our technology team? All of these       

ministries require people, and that means YOU! If you aren’t 

already part of our weekly rotation of musicians and technicians, Pastor Paul 

asks that you scan this QR code with your phone’s camera and complete the 

form so he has all your information. 


